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Calendar of Events 

 

January 10 

PTO Meeting 

 

January 12 

Nekter 9am—2pm 

 

January 15 

StarCycle Night 

 

January 25 

LPS Night @ Nuggets 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

January 2019 

POWELL PTO NEWSLETTER 
Powell PTO Website CLICK HERE 

 
SPINNING FOR DOLLARS 

Tuesday, January 15th @ 5:30PM 

 
Join us at StarCycle and sweat it out for Powell! Reserve a bike for 
$25 with 100% of proceeds donated to Powell.   Your donation  
includes snacks, and all needed equipment for your 45 minute ride. 
Please bring a water bottle and your energy!  For $5 childcare is 
available if needed.  We have 30 bikes available.... let's sell it out!  
 
 
StarCycle is locally owned by a Powell/
AHS parent and class will be led by 
Rene Meale, Powell parent and 
instructor.  Participants can either sign 
up on line here or call the studio  
directly at (303) 770-7827.  Please  
arrive 20 minutes before class for 
shoe fitting and bike selection.  Hope 
to see you there! 
 

Join Us @ Nekter 
Juice Bar 

Saturday, January 12 
9am to 2pm 

 
Nekter Juice Bar  

2500 Orchard Rd., Ste. B 
Greenwood Village, CO 80122 

     (720)501-2300  
 
 

20% back to the school when you mention Powell  

8230 S Colorado  Blvd  
Unit B1  

Centennial,  CO 80122  

https://sites.google.com/a/lps.k12.co.us/powell-middle-school-pto/
https://bit.ly/2AnXRq5


PTO VOLUNTEERS FOR 2019-2020 
 

Interested in becoming more involved at Powell?  Please send an email to  
powellpto.lps@gmail.com to find out about open volunteer positions for the 2019-2020 
school year. 
  
 POWELL PTO BOARD 
  2018—2019 
 
     President: Dana McDermott 
      Vice President: Rene Meale 
        Treasurer: Nicole Greene 
       Secretary: Kathy Shepherd 

Fundraising: Kris Trauernicht 
VIPS: Rebekah Hansmeier 

Communications: Lisa Galop 
 

NEXT PTO MEETING*  
Thursday, January 10th 

@ 9 am 
 
 

Powell Conference Room 
 
 

*All are welcome! 

2019 Yearbook—The Prowl 
 
Order your copy of the 2019 The Prowl 
 
Pre-order now in case they sell out! To make sure you 
don’t miss out, bring a check for $45, payable to Powell 
Middle School, to the front office.  See Ms. Manculich 
with any questions. 

Snapchats don’t last forever, but yearbooks do. 

 

THANK YOU TO OUR COOKIE EXCHANGE VOLUNTEERS 
 

Thank you to Jane Schmeling, the PTO Board, and all the  
fabulous bakers who generously brought in baked good items  
for the Powell teachers and staff!  It is truly the most wonderful 
day of the year for them and we could not do it without the  
support of our Powell families.   
 
Happy Holidays! 

mailto:powellpto.lps@gmail.com


 

VOLUNTEERING IN LITTLETON PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
 
Littleton Public Schools has implemented a new visitor/volunteer system in all schools 
called LPS Connect. The visitor check will screen the National Sex Offender database & a 
more comprehensive screening will be done for volunteers. The district will pick up the 
cost of all background checks. 
 
Please go on to the LPS Connect website to register & create a user name/password (if you 
have not already done so). This will allow you to check in/out of the Attendance 
Office each time you volunteer. You will only need to create one account for all of your 
LPS students. Please have your driver’s license available during each check in/out. 
 
https://lps.ezcommunicator.net/edu/lps/login_form.aspx?app=0 
 
Thank you for your continued support, 
Rebekah Hansmeier (Powell VIPS) 

 

KEEP UP WITH POWELL INFORMATION — 2 WAYS 
 
1. Powell School Calendar—Be sure to visit the Powell school calendar 
and save it to your favorites to keep up with day to day activity schedules and 
school events.  Click here to be redirected to the Powell school calendar. 
 
 

2. Social Media—You can now follow Powell Middle School on Facebook, Twitter and 
Instagram.  Click on the images to be directed to the page.      
 
 
  
 Powell Middle School          @PowellLPS   PowellLPS 

FUNDRAISING GOAL 
 
We are just $1500 shy of our $40,000 goal for the Direct Donation Drive. We 
are still taking donations via PayPal, cash or check.  Remember all donations 
are tax deductible!  See the website for details. 
 

https://lps.ezcommunicator.net/edu/lps/login_form.aspx?app=0
http://littletonpublicschools.net/schools/powell-middle-school/calendars-schedules
https://twitter.com/@powellLPS
https://www.instagram.com/PowellLPS/
https://www.facebook.com/PowellLPS/
https://sites.google.com/a/lps.k12.co.us/powell-middle-school-pto/


 
 
 

 

 

 



REMEMBER TO USE YOUR KING 
SOOPERS RELOADABLE CARD! 
 

Happy New Year! 
 

Please remember to use your King Soopers 
Reloadable Gift Card and start 2019 off 
right!  King Soopers has everything you need 
from healthy snacks to school supplies!  You 
can also use your gift card at the pharmacy 
and gas station. Just load up your gift card 
before checking out. 
 
If you still need a King Soopers Reloadable 
Gift Card, please contact Nicole at  
powellptotreas.lps@gmail.com to receive 
your free card!  Your card can be used at any 
Kroger family grocer (Smith's, Fry's,  
Dillion's, City Market, Ralph's, Fred Meyer, 
etc.) across the United States! 
 
Thank you for supporting Powell with this 
free fundraiser!   

 

Like Us on Facebook 
Click the Facebook image to be redirected to 
our Facebook page.  Don’t forget to  “LIKE” 
our page! 

 
 

 
 

 

PTO Website 
Keep up with important information on the 
PTO Website! 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Now Available to Powell  

Middle School 
  

• Amazon will donate 0.5% of the price 
of your eligible AmazonSmile purchase 
to Powell  Middle School.  

 
• AmazonSmile is the same Amazon you             

know. Same products, same  
prices, same service. 

 
• Support Powell Middle School by  

starting your shopping at 
smile.amazon.com.  

 
• Just choose Powell Middle School as 

your non-profit to support when you 
sign up.  

 
• To start shopping Click Here. 
 
For questions, contact Kris Trauernicht @ 

ktrauernicht@gmail.com.  

PTO BULLETIN BOARD! 
 

Hey all you Powell fans, be sure to take a 
look at the  new PTO bulletin board at 
Powell.  It is located mid-way on the ramp 
as you walk in and out of school. Be sure 
to check it out for all kinds of information 
about upcoming school events, Dining  
for Dollars restaurant nights, PTO  
messages, and other fun school  
happenings! 

mailto:powellptotreas.lps@gmail.com
https://sites.google.com/a/lps.k12.co.us/powell-middle-school-pto/
https://www.facebook.com/LPSPowellPTO/
http://smile.amazon.com/
https://smile.amazon.com/ch/84-1501712
mailto:ktrauernicht@gmail.com

